2018 GOLF SCRAMBLE Information Request & Sponsorship

Grant was diagnosed with Osteosarcoma bone cancer in May 2010. Courageously battled the disease until his death in September, 2012, shortly after his 15th birthday. During Grant's battle with cancer, he and his family found that the simplest things meant so much, like a nice lunch before entering the hospital for 5 day chemotherapy treatments or going to the zoo before surgery. These simple little things may seem insignificant, but without help from others, a small \$12 meal isn't so easy to do.

Thanks to you, The Grant Henriksen Memorial Fund may help make life a little easier for families in the Upper Peninsula who has a child battling cancer. Whether to pay travel expenses or have that \$12 meal at their son or daughter's favorite restaurant.

This year's fundraiser will be held at The Marquette Golf Club on Saturday, August 18, 2018. All money raised will go directly to Upper Peninsula families in need.

We hope we can count on you to make the 6th Annual Grant Henriksen Memorial Fundraiser a success. Please contact any member of the committee listed below to support this much needed cause.

Yes, I will provide a monetary donation.
I am interested in golfing in this event.
Yes, I will provide a raffle prize.
Yes, I will be a hole sponsor for \$100.
I would like more information on being a major event sponsor.
I would like more information on being part of this event.
Name Address Phone
Make check payable to: The Grant Henriksen Memorial Fund

117 Dandelion Lane, Marquette, MI 49855



Helping Upper Peninsula Families, One Child at a Time!



UPChildrensFund.org UPChildrensfund@gmail.com

Raffle prizes can be dropped off at RE/MAX 1st Realty, 2854 Venture Drive or call Tracy 250-0051, Greg 281-5990, Jill 236-2912 or Lisa at 458-9676